
August 15, 1973 

Lieutenant Bousquet 
Commander 
12th Coast Guard District (mep 
630 Sansome Street  
San Francisco, California 94126 

Dear Lieutenant Bousquet: 

This will acknowledge our recent telephone conversation regarding submission of 
Coast Guard properties to the National Register of Historic Places. In checking 
through our files, We have determined that the following sites have already been 
placed on the National Register of Historic Places Bast Brother Light Station, 
Contra Costa County,  and Point Fermin Lighthouse, Los Angeles County. 

The following sites are pending on the National Register at this time: the Point 
Reyes Lighthouse and associated structures, Marin County; Point Reyes Lifesaving 
Station, Marie County; Pigeon Point Light Station, San Mateo. County; Point Montara 
Light Station, San Mateo County; Point Sur Light Station, Monterey 
County;  Pino Light Station, Monterey County and San Luis Obispo Light Station, San Luis 
Obispo County. 

The following sites have been proposed for submission to the National Register by 
the 11th Coast Guard District.' At this time, no official applications have been 
received: Point Loma Light Station, San Diego County; Ballast Point Coast Guard 
Moorings, San Diego County.; Point Conception Light Station, Santa Barbara County; 
and Los Angeles Light Station, Los Angeles County. 

Finally, the archeological site at the Point Cabrillo Light Station, Mendocino 
County, which is located on Coast Guard property, has been placed on the National 
Register of Historic Places. However, the lighthouse itself at Point Cabrillo 
is not on the National Register at this 

We hope the enclosed information will be of some assistance to you in evaluating 
which properties you wish to pursue for nomination to the National Register of 
Historic Places. Please do not hesitate to contact this office if we may be of 
any further assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Aaron A. Gallup 
Staff Historian 
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